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Hello. I vehemently oppose this proposal, as it places an unnecessary burden on ALL 

Oregon citizens, but especially those who are caring for young children, working 

multiple jobs, disabled, elderly, those with mobility or transportation challenges, as 

well as those in the less-populated rural areas of our beautiful state that don’t have 

local voting places conveniently located. Why in the world, other than to cow-tow to 

the wave of bigotry and discrimination that is sweeping the Republican Party, would 

Oregon change our excellent current voting system? Don’t do it! Keep our great 

current voting system that includes all Oregonians! Thank you  


